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NAME: Supervisor's House #1001

LOCATION: Malheur National Forest, Congressional District 2 
John Day, OR (41); Grant County (023)

ADDRESS: USDA Forest Service
Malheur National Forest
139 NE Dayton
John Day, OR 97845

CLASSIFICATION/CATEGORY: Building

DESCRIPTION:
Condition

__x_ Excellent _x_ Unaltered __x_ Original Site

Supervisor's House #1001: 1938; 26' x 43'; T-shaped, ll/2 story, wood-frame, 
poured concrete foundation, basement, wood-shingled medium gable roof with 
hip-roofed enclosed porch in rear. Squared rubble, coursed stone chimneys 
offset straddling ridgeline and on rear slope of roof. Wall shake exterior, 
vertical board and batten on all gable ends. Eight-over-eight and six-over-six 
double-hung sashes, one twenty-light wood casement window. No decoration. No 
significant exterior alteration apparent.

Detached rectangular, single vehicle wood-frame garage. Wood-shingled medium 
gable roof, wall shake exterior with vertical board and battens on gable ends. 
No decoration.

SIGNIFICANCE:

The Supervisor's residence typifies the construction projects undertaken by the 
Civilian Conservation Corps and signifies the aid to the local community 
provided by the emergency work-relief program through employment of youth and 
experienced craftsmen, purchase of building materials and camp supplies, and 
personal expenditures of enrol lees. The property represents the Forest 
Service's presence in the locality, as part of the headquarters for field 
operation, and denotes, via the physical facilities required to carry out the 
agency's expanding responsibilities, the critical transition in the Service's 
development from custodial superintendence to extensive resource management. 
The Supervisor's residence exemplifies the rustic architectural idiom developed
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by the Forest Service, Pacific Northwest Region, to impart Forest Service 
identity and to represent its purposes and ideals, and signifies the agency's 
particular interpretation of a singular expression of early twentieth century 
American architectural thought. Possessing high qualities of design and 
execution, the residence is a very good example of an architectural location 
invested with special aesthetic and associative values by the agency that 
created it.

GEOGRAPHICAL DATA: 

Acreage: 0.10 

UTM Reference:

Easting Northing 
344827 4919240

Verbal Boundary Description:

That portion of land lying within the NW 1/4 of the NE V4 of Section 26, T. US., 
R. 7E., Willamette Meridian in the County of Grant, State of Oregon, and 
measuring 42 feet x 100 feet (approximately 0.10 acres) in size, herein 
described.

The lot is 3900 13-31-26AB.


